
The Oregon Coast  
Education Program presents

Water Quality 
Science 

Workshop for Educators 

Use the ocean, coast, and meaningful watershed education 
experiences to explore water quality with students in grades 5-8 

OCEP Comes to You! 

Through professional development workshops and online modules, the Oregon 
Coast Education Program helps educators teach about our state’s watersheds, 
coasts and the ocean. This winter, OCEP joins with the online student data network 
StreamWebs to share best practices for bringing students into the field to collect 
and share water quality data. Emphasis will be placed on preparing students for a 
field experience, using Vernier equipment outdoors, and analyzing data back in the 
classroom, all while making connections to Next Generation Science Standards. 

Participating teachers will receive a $50 stipend plus materials.  Space is limited. 

Register at http://bit.ly/1PABEtk 

For more information about the Oregon Coast Education Program, visit 
http://pacname.org/OCEP/ocep_about.shtml or contact us: 

Cait Goodwin  Joy Tally 
cait.goodwin@oregonstate.edu     joy.tally@state.or.us 

Water	Quality	Science	Workshop	
High	Desert	Museum	

Bend,	OR	
Saturday,	March	12,	2016,	9am	–	12pm	

Register	at http://bit.ly/1PABEtk	
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